
Public Notice 

Town of Stockbridge 

 

Public Testing of Voting Equipment 

February 16, 2023 

9:00 A.M. 

Stockbridge Community Hall 

175 S. Military Road, Stockbridge, WI 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, That The Town of Stockbridge 

Election Officials will be conducting the public testing of the 

Handicapped Accessible Voting Equipment as well as the 

counter/tabulator at the above given time and place.  Testing is open to 

the public for viewing and inspection. 

 
Notice prepared by Steven Phipps, Clerk 
Posted by the 16th day of January, 2023 in the following locations: 
 
1. Bulletin board at Town of Stockbridge Shed, Calumet County Park and Community Center. 
2. Town of Stockbridge Website - http://www.townofstockbridge.gov 

 


